
 

22 October  2014     Term 4     Week 3 

UPCOMING DATES 

TERM 4 

Week 3 

Thursday 23/10 

9:00am Kindergarten excursion 
Calmsley Hill City farm @ 
Abbotsbury 

Friday 24/10 

9:15am Grandparents’ Day Mass & 
Morning Tea Celebration 

8:45am Parramatta Diocesan Stage 
3 Touch Football Gala Day @ 
Penrith Touch Fields, The 
Kingsway, St Marys 

Week 4 

Monday 27/10 

9:00am Assembly 

Wednesday 29/10 

8:00am Wednesday Workout 

Thursday 30/10 

9:15-10:45am Kindy Orientation 
Group #1 

Friday 31/10 

9:15-10:45am Kindy Orientation 
Group #1 

9:15am All Saints Day Mass 

Yr 2 Excursion-CSIRO 

NOTES SENT HOME ON 

FRIDAY 

  Yr 1 Spelling note 

 Yr 6 Graduation Dinner note 

 Yr 6 Celebrations note 

NOTES SENT HOME TODAY 

 DWF Envelope 

 Swimming note 

 

Dear Parents, 

Last night the school community welcomed our new and experienced Kindergarten 2015 
parents to Our Lady of Mount Carmel. During the evening I spoke to the parents about:  

 our Catholic school 

 Mercy and Carmelite traditions and values 

 the importance of the various relationships that exist within OLMC home and school, staff 
and students, school and parish, students and students 

 the journey they are embarking on and the need to let go and walk beside their children  

 only develop resilience through taking risks, trying new things and making mistakes 

 21st Century education and how learning and teaching has changed beyond just the 
physical space  

 incredible technological changes and advancements 

 we are here to support them in the education of their child  

Parents were also asked to take time during the next few weeks to write down the hopes 
and dreams they have for their child whilst at OLMC. From previous discussions and 
experiences with parents, most parents want their child to deepen their relationship with 
God; to be self-confident, self-disciplined, be happy, able to think for themselves and to 
respect others. Our school gives a strong values framework in which to ground these 
qualities. The mantra and values of this community to be safe and respectful builds on the 
example of Jesus.  

It is vitally important as Catholic schools to deepen each individual’s relationship with God 

… through the exploration of the scripture, prayer and participation in liturgies. 

It is important to be self-confident  

… and encourage others through our words and actions.  

It is important to be self-disciplined  

… in our work, in our speech, in our behaviour.  

It is important to be happy  

… and to contribute to the happiness of others.  

It is important to think for oneself  

… and to be considerate of the thoughts and feelings of others.  

 

In building a community where each individual is supported to become self-confident,           
self-disciplined, happy and able to think for themselves, each individual must accept 
responsibility to ensure others reach their goals too.  

As parents and adults, we are expected to model these expectations to them, especially 
towards the end of the year when everyone is busy, tired and no doubt may become a little 
irritable. The role of a parent is not easy but it is rewarding.  

 

Mr Steven Jones 

Principal 

School Contact Details  

School Princpal: Mr Steven Jones         

9631 8442                          

OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au  

www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.  

Parish Contact Details  

Parish Priest: Fr Paul Cahill  OSM           

9631 8302                         

ocarmstpg.com.au 

www.olmcwenty.org.au                           

The Community of OLMC is  Safe and  Respectful 



PRAYERS AND SYMPATHY 

Please keep in your prayers this week           

Mrs Rachel Hakim’s grandfather who passed 

away late last week.. 

MERIT  CERTIFICATES 

NAME CLASS 

Clara , Claudia 

Harrison, Alanna  

KB 

KG 

Nerome, Joseph  

Claudia, Bradley 

1B 

1G 

Enhan, Devin  

Lara, Samuel 

2B 

2G 

Timothy, Damon  

Maya, Nishal 

3B 

3G 

Finbarr, Cheyenne 

Ann Maria, Cedhalia 

4B 

4G 

Jade, Isaac  

Alisha, Kumaran 

5B 

5G 

Jessie, William 

Wesley, Tamara  

6B 

6G 

Congratulations 

Gold Award                                                            

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 90 Star Cards 

Jayden 1G, Elisha 1G, Faith 2B,  Rouba  KB, Jonathan KB, Serop  
KB, Tomos KB, Claudia KB, Samuel 2G,  Claire 2G, Kiara 3B, 
Andrea 2G,  Anne  2G  

Congratulations 

Community Service Award                                            

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 75 Star Cards 

Francis 4B, Raizelle Louise  4G, Sajeeth  2B, Jessica 6G, Ashley  
6G, Lincoln 2G, Bradley 1G, Annabelle  1G, Sabrina  1G,  Ayii  1G, 
Harini  2G, Alannah 4B, Markos  KB, Lucas KB,  Seth KB,  
Elemeniko KB, Rohan KB, Eleni  2B 

Congratulations 

Principal’s Award                                                

The following children  have worked really hard               

towards receiving 120 Star Cards 

Chloe 1G, Elisha 1G, Praveena 1G, David KB, Noah KB, Alan 3B 

Congratulations 

Diamond Award                                            

The following children  have worked really hard              

towards receiving 150 Star Cards 

Alannah 2B, Praveena 1G,  Michaela KB 

Platinum Award                                                                
The following children  have worked really hard                                     
towards receiving 200 Star Cards       

Peter 1G 

ARCHBISHOP ANTHONY’S FAREWELL 

Dear Colleagues                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Our secondary and primary schools are invited to participate in 
Archbishop Anthony’s farewell by the youth of the Diocese on 
Saturday November 8 at St Patrick’s Church Blacktown. 

The farewell is a broad diocesan youth event. As our schools play 
an integral role in this regard, the farewell presents a wonderful 
opportunity to express our appreciation to Archbishop Anthony for 
all he has done to encourage youth participation in the life of the 
Church. 

Archbishop Anthony has consistently sought to invite our students 
to involve themselves in youth events within the diocese and 
beyond.  

In light of this, please invite secondary or primary students 
from the following groups to attend the farewell Mass and the 
ceremony which follows:  

 Student Leaders        

 Special Religious Education (Catechists)        

 Australian Catholic Youth Festival Melbourne 2013 participant 

 World Youth Day Participants 

 Diocesan Palm Sunday/ Good Friday Walk participants 

 Breakfast with the Bishop attendees 

Archbishop Anthony is keen to see St Patrick’s overflowing on the 
day, so I encourage you to make this event a priority on your school 
calendars. 

Please note that students who do wish to attend, are asked to 
attend in full school uniform so as to explicitly note the 
appreciation of Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta. 

For catering purposes, schools are asked to RSVP by Friday 31 
October. Please contact Mary Brogan ERE in this regard. 

Thank you for your support for this opportunity to farewell 
Archbishop Anthony. 

Regards  

Sue Walsh  
Relieving Executive Director of Schools 

Date of  

farewell 

Saturday 8 November 2014 

RSVP Friday 31 October 

 Farewell program 

 11:30am Farewell Mass in St Patrick’s 
Church Blacktown 

 12:30pm Lunch and Presentation 

Enquiries 

and RSVP 

Mary Brogan Administration Officer 
T 9840 5703 
E mary.brogan@parra.catholic.edu.au 

  

mailto:mary.brogan@parra.catholic.edu.au


PARENTS AND FRIENDS 

Term 4, PRC Presentation: Smart Start School Readiness 

- Wed 29 Oct 2014 

07:00 PM at St Michael's Primary School, 155 Reservoir 

Rd, Blacktown Sth. Danielle Mantakoul is one of the most 

dynamic speakers in the early childhood industry. 

Smart Start School aims at assisting parents and early 

childhood educators in making the transition to school easier 

for children. Topics such as bullying, composite classses, 

parent teacher communication, the child's typical school day, 

the importance of social/emotional development and much 

much more will be discussed.  Danielle will provide you with 

tips and tricks on school readiness that you may never even 

have considered and give parents the heads up on not only of 

what will be expected of their child, but of them as new school 

parents. 

Book Now! prcparraevents@hotmail.com 

Parents and Friends’ Meeting  

If you have an item for the Parents and Friends meeting on 

Wednesday 29 October, please place it in writing and 

send it to the school office marked Attention: Danielle Gardner 

President. Please mark this date in your diary and consider 

coming along to the meeting. An agenda will be available 

shortly. 

Business Directory 

We are seeking to establish an OLMC business directory to 

help support the businesses within our school community. 

This will be a free service to the members of our school. If you 

own a business and feel you are interested in taking part in 

this initiative, please send you business details or a business 

card to school marked Business Directory, so we can gauge 

how many people are interested. 

Family Photos 

On Saturday 8th November we are holding a family photo day. 

For $15 you will receive a photo session with your family and 

a professional photographer and a 10 x 13 colour portrait or 

an A3 pencil sketch of your family and a wallet sized portrait 

and keyring! Photos will be taken in the Parish Hall on the 

day. More information will be available shortly. Please take 

advantage of this fantastic offer. 

Kindergarten Information Evening 

Thank you to Pauline Raad, Norma Touma and Joanne Sakr 

for hosting the supper for the Parent Information evening on 

Tuesday 21st October. This enabled the parents to mingle and 

get to know other people from our school community. Thank 

you also to our school Leaders and teachers who presented 

so well and spoke so confidently about our school. We are 

grateful to you all for making the time available. 

DIOCESAN WORKS FUND APPEAL. 

It is time for our second appeal for the Diocesan Works 
Fund. This appeal focuses on the Church’s work within our 
community through the services it provides such as 
catechists in primary and secondary schools, office of 
vocations, social justice office, the Epheta centre( hearing 
impaired), Institute for Mission, CatholicCare e.g. 
counselling, Emmaus disabled persons service, solo 
parents ministry  and the youth of Parramatta. 

Inside this newsletter there is an envelope with more 
information, if you wish to donate to this appeal please 
send your offering to school in the envelope  

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD   

All children are invited to attend the Children's Liturgy of the Word at 9am Mass from Sunday 2 November. This liturgy - which 
takes place most Sundays of the school term - is a great opportunity for school-aged children to participate and reflect on the 
Word of God during Mass. Parents are also welcome to attend. 

OLMC NETBALL 

Just a reminder that this year’s OLMC 
Netball Presentation Day & Picnic Lunch is on 
November 2 at 11:00am. 
The presentation of trophies will be held at 11:30am and 
lunch served at 12:00pm followed by fun activities for all 
children. 
For catering purposes can you kindly RSVP by either email 
to (cmnolan2@optusnet.com.au) or sms the number of 
people attending from your family. Payment will be 
collected at the picnic. 
For enquiries please phone Paula Epenian 0406 515 782, 
Margaret Nolan 0405 509 253, or your team manager. 
Hope to see you there!!  

Sock week results    

                              

As you know, last week was mission week, or as 
we called it “sock week”. There were a lot of 
memorable moments during sock week. Such 
as: crazy sock day, the lunchtime disco, the 
smelly sock bucket challenge, and the jellybean-
guessing contest.  

 

All of these fun activities raised money to help 
children in Timor Leste to get a decent educa-

tion. Altogether, we raised: 
$1160.35.  

WOW, that’s a lot of money!  

        ό.ȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎΥ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ ϧ Wǳƭƛǳǎύ 
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